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To:  President and Members of Town Council 
 
From:  Staff of Public Works 
 
Meeting: March 18, 2024 
 
Re: CCMG 2022-2 Release of Final Retainage 
 

 
Background   
The Town of Munster received a Community Crossing Matching Grant for street paving under 
the 2022-2 call.  Streets to be paved included Beverly Place, White Oak Avenue, and Camellia 
Drive.  Work on Camellia Drive included water main replacement.  On March 6, 2023, the Town 
Council awarded the contract for the CCMG 2022-2 paving project to Milestone Contractors 
North, Inc. 
 
Methodology  
Work began on the project in May and was substantially completed in October.  Milestone has 
submitted a release of final retainage. 
 
SEH, the Town’s engineering consultant has reviewed and recommends the release of final 
retainage in the amount of $167,408.14. 
 
Recommendation 
By motion and voice vote, approve the final release of retainage for Camellia, White Oak and 
Beverly (CCMG 2022-2) in the amount of $167,408.14. 


